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Stephenson, Cassandra 

From: Craig Buckingham 

Sent: Monday, 16 November 2009 8:59 AM 

To: Stephenson, Cassandra 

Subject: Fishing in Water Catchment Areas [Scanned] 

Dear Sir, 

Just a quick note to say that I totally support the idea of opening up the water supply dams to public use. 

In a dry state like WA it makes sense to get the most use we can from what little opportunities we have. 

Regards 

Craig Buckingham 
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